Quilt Guild Greater Houston

P.O. Box 79035

Houston, Texas  77279

www.qggh.org

Date:

Recipient’s Name

Address

CSZ

Dear    :


Congratulations!  Your application dated (March 1) has been chosen by the Quilt Guild of Greater Houston to receive funds from our Endowment Grants Program.  An award in the amount of $      has been granted, as detailed in your application.  Please contact the Endowment Chairman listed below to make arrangements to sign for and receive your grant funds.


Please keep a copy of your Application Summary and Grant Application for future reference.  If you have any questions, please contact the Endowment Chairman or myself.


We look forward to your final report sharing all you have learned and accomplished with your grant funds.

Sincerely,






Name
President, Quilt Guild Greater Houston

Name, Phone Number
Endowment Chair, Quilt Guild Greater Houston
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